
 Charcoal Class Monthly Update: 
September 2023 

Stars of the week 

for this month 

are…Ashton 

Peyton 

Elliott 

Congratulations! 

This month Charcoal have been very 

busy getting to know each other and 

new staff. They have all been 

brilliant and settled well. 

In English we have been 

focusing on fictional 

texts. We have been 

reading a version of 

Rapunzel and working on 

writing our own version 

to share with others! 

In Maths we have been looking at place value as well as 

using this information to help solve addition and 

subtraction questions. We have been learning to use 

different resources and methods to help us. 

In Science we have been 

learning about electricity. 

We have covered what 

appliances are and 

whether they are 

electrical or not. We then 

looked at how electrical 

appliances are powered 

(battery or mains), as well 

as safety rules around 

electricity. 

In Art we have been looking at a variety of portraits. This week we 

focused on the famous artist Pablo Picasso, his use of ‘warm’ and ‘cold’ 

tones and applying this to create some abstract portraits. Well done! 


